
  

   

 

21 September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Mathematics Information Evening for Year 7 Parents 
Thursday 20 October from 7.00 pm until 8.30 pm 

 
This event has been organised by the Mathematics Department at Bishop Wordsworth’s School for 
parents with sons in Year 7. 
 
The aim of the evening is for you to find out more about the work in mathematics that your son will 
undertake in Year 7.  We will also inform you of strategies that you can employ to help your son 
with his mathematical studies.  It is also an opportunity for you to meet your son’s maths teacher. 
 
During the evening you may be set one or two problems to solve and therefore you may find it 
useful to bring a pen.  Don’t worry though, because you will not be asked to present your solutions 
for marking!  
 
I hope that you will be able to attend, as I’m sure you will find the evening fun, as well as 
informative. Please can your son return the slip below to his maths teacher (deleting as 
appropriate) by Friday 7 October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jackie Barrett 
Head of Mathematics 
 
�------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 7 Mathematics Information Evening  
 
Son’s name__________________________________Form__________ 
 
I wish to attend the evening of mathematics on Thursday 20 October. 
 
Please reserve ______seats. 
 
I am unable to attend the evening of mathematics on Thursday 20 October. 
 
 
Signed _________________________________________(parent/guardian) 


